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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

MONDAY  22nd January, 2007
QUESTION NO. 2
Question:  Councillor C.  King
"To ask the Manager, to investigate the possibility of the land between the footpath and the boundary walls of 1 Kilclare Drive and 27 Kilclare Avenue, being incorporated in to these two properties as the area is insignificant in terms of potential for the Council and is often used for dumping cars etc and is generally left in an unkempt condition?"
Reply: 

The incorporation of the strip of land referred to in the question into the adjoining properties is being examined in conjunction with other Departments of the Council and utility Companies. In the event that the plot of land is available for transfer, a formal written request will need to be submitted by each of the residents to the Development/Housing Departments, outlining the purposes for which it is proposed to be used, to enable the matter to be further considered.
